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Board Chair Jennifer James-Wilson called the special meeting for public budget hearing to order at 4:30 

p.m.  PRESENT BY ZOOM:  Jennifer James-Wilson, Nathanael O’Hara, Doug Ross, Jeff Taylor and 

Connie Welch.  Also present were Superintendent Gessner-Crabtree and Director of Finance and 

Business Operations Amy Khile. 

 

Public Comment – None  

 

Public Hearing:  Proposed 2020-21 Budget 

Director of Finance and Business Operations Amy Khile presented the proposed budget for the 2020-21 

school year.  She presented the four-year student enrollment projections and the proposed 2020-21 

budgets and four-year budget summaries for the General Fund, Capital Projects, Debt Service, 

Associated Student Body, and Transportation Vehicle funds.  Discussion followed. 

 

Public Comment – None  

 

Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned by consensus at 5:21 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_____________________________________  ATTEST:___________________________ 

Sandy Gessner-Crabtree               Jennifer James-Wilson  

Secretary           Board Chair  


